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Mr. President,

The delegation of Uganda welcomes the decision by the Government of
* Belarus to participate in the second cycle of the UPR review process and we-
thank the delegation of Belarus for the comprehensive introduction to their
report. | | | ' |

We note, in 'parti(':ular, the palrticipatory manner in which the report was
prepared b'y involving not only Government Bodies but also including other key
stakeholders sUch as the Civil Society, the business community and other local
~ and international organisations. |

My delegation also considers it important for this Working Group to recognise
the considerable steps that the Goverhment of Belarus has taken since the first
review to adop'.t a number of conventions "ihcluding the Council of Europe
Convention on Action -agai'nst Trafficking in Human Beings; the Convention on
. Standards for Democratic Elections; the Electoral Rights and Freedom in the i
'S’tates‘ Member of Commonwealth of Independent States and Minamata
Convention on Mercury to mention but a few.

Among the positive efforts made, Belarus has also reviewed and made various
amendments to its [aws such as on the Code of Civil procedure; the Code of
Administrative Offenses; the Marriage and Family Code and Labour Code.

Mr. President,

“While these are encouraging developments, Uganda recommends that Belarus
moves forward to make necessary arrangements for the adoption of a
comprehensive national policy on children with disabilities.

[ thank you.



